
 

 

 

Are you returning from abroad between 19th August 2020 and when school opens on the ​2nd September 

2020 ? 

(definitely the 2nd! Apologies. ) 

You ​MUST​ take the following action immediately. 

When you arrive in the UK, you will not be allowed to leave the place where you’re staying for the first 14 days 

you’re in the UK (known as ‘self-isolating’) unless you’re arriving from ​exempt countries​. 

Please check immediately to see if the country you have visited is listed. 

If you’re travelling from an exempt country you will not need to self-isolate. You should check the list of ​exempt 

countries​ before you travel. If you travel from an exempt country but have been in a country that is not exempt 

within the last 14 days, you will need to self-isolate for the remainder of the 14 days since you were last in a 

non-exempt country. 

If you travel from an exempt country but have been in a country that is not exempt within the last 14 days, you 

will need to self-isolate for the remainder of the 14 days since you were in a non-exempt country. If you transit 

through a country that is not exempt you will be required to self-isolate for 14 days. 

If you have been in a country that is NOT exempt, you need to tell us straight away please. Please email 

miss.sutherland@thegrangeschooldaventry.net, providing the date you returned to England, where you 

travelled from and who travelled with you. 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-travel-corridors 

Your ongoing support is very much appreciated. 

Vicki & the team. 
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